
Join us for a Presentation and Open House to:
> Learn and provide your input about the Hanapēpē 
Homestead Project’s  refined land use plan and 
what information will be included in the EA 

If you request special assistance at the meeting, 
contact Melissa White: 
Email: mwhite@ssfm.com 
Phone: (808)  628-5861  

Hanapēpē Homestead Project
The State Department of Hawaiian Home 

Lands (DHHL) is developing a land use plan 
and environmental assessment (EA) for a 

homestead community on approximately 365 
acres of lands at Hanapēpē, Kaua‘i. 

The purpose of the project is to provide 
residential and subsistence agriculture 
homesteading opportunities to DHHL’s 

waitlist bene�ciaries.

Your input is very important to ensure 
that the Hanapēpē Homestead 

community reflects the needs and 
desires of beneficiaries

December 5th, 2019
6:30-8:30 pm
ʻEleʻele Elementary 
School Cafeteria

BENEFICIARY 
CONSULTATION 
MEETING   

 

For questions on the project, contact 
Nancy McPherson:
Email: Nancy.M.McPherson@hawaii.gov
Phone: (808) 620-9519 
 

Visit the Project Website for more information and to download the Fact Sheet:
https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/hanapepe-homestead-project/


